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Sanparks have announced changes to their Wild Card system to enable them and their conservation

partners better control of their programme via more advanced technology.  The current Infinity Wild

Card will be replaced with a new one, as the old card will no longer be accepted at Wild Card

partner  parks after  31 December 2010.  Holders of  the current  Wild Card need to update their

membership  details  in  order  to  receive  the  new  card.  For  further  information  log  on  to

www.wildcard.co.za or call 0861 469 453.  Sanparks have requested canoeists using their facilities

to ensure that their canoes are properly secured.        Canoes found untended will be confiscated to

avoid them being used by poachers, and will only be released on payment of a fine.

 

The Ward Committee for our electoral ward (Ward 4) has officially requested the Municipality to

provide detailed information regarding the costs to ratepayers for the suspended senior officials. 

The  Ward  Committee  has  also  requested  clarity  on  the  Emergency  Water  Tariffs  which  the

Committee believes to have been implemented in contravention of National Treasury directives.

 

Residents are requested to note that WRRA’s AGM will be held at 5.30 for 6p.m. at the Wilderness

Resort  Hotel,  opposite  the common in the village,  on Monday 20th December 2010,  when the

majority of our out-of-towners will be available to participate. 


